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Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

What a wonderful week we have had at Rowena Academy 
celebrating the Coronation of the King! 

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of children. Our Designated Child Protection Leads 
are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, 
please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-safe 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

In Year 2 this week the children took part in a ‘Victorian 
Experience’. They sampled what life was like in a Victorian 
classroom, looked at different Victorian artefacts and had the 
opportunity to experience a Victorian wash day. 

This week in Year 1 the children have been learning all 
about weight and mass in Maths!  

We have practically explored objects to compare which are 
heavier and which are lighter, and we have also begun to 
learn about grams and kilograms which we have explored 
using rice and weighing scales. 

This week the children in Reception have been celebrating 
the Coronation of King Charles III with Becky from 
Debutots. They have been singing, dancing and acting out 
stories about the new King. They have had an amazing 
time! 

In Nursery this week we have been learning all about the  
upcoming King’s Coronation. We enjoyed acting out a    
Coronation, singing, dancing, waving our flags, eating      
delicious party food and making our own scones!  

We have had a fun filled week! 
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